
From: rkofler@aol.com <rkofler@aol.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 6, 2015 1:48 PM 
To: Anderson, Susan 
Subject: Pembina Energy  
  
I oppose the issuance of an environmental code amendment to Pembina Energy to enable them to build 
an LPG terminal in Portland. I see no advantages for Oregonians and Portlanders that are anywhere near 
commensurate with the potential risks and damage to our environment. If this foreign company wants to 
build an LPG terminal, they should do it in their own country, not ours. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Roger H. Kofler 
17177 SE Jennings Crest Ln. 
Portland, OR 97267 
 


